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RECENT TOPICS: HOLIDAYS 

The children loved our recent holiday theme where they looked at the 

different countries they recently visited. They enjoyed baking lots of 

different food from around the world. 

Super Hero’s  

The children decided to and 

dress up as their favourite 

super heroes. They looked 

amazing, just look at these 

muscles! 

 

   

Question of the Month 

We have introduced a ‘Question of the Month’ for 

parents in the entrance to continue to further 

develop partnership working to support the 

children’s development. 

Parents Info/Food for Thought: 

Settling into Nursery/Family Photos 

We would all like to give all our parent/carers a huge welcome to Fisherfield 

Childcare, Edinburgh Way. September is a busy month with many children joining 

us for the first time and settling in can take some time. However, the children will 

soon build relationships with their key person at the setting.  

The staff within the nursery recently attended training in order to develop the way 

we support children to settle into nursery and form attachments. Following this each 

room has introduced a family box where the children can access pictures of their 

own family during the day. Please bring in photographs of your family member for your child’s box, 

thank you. 

Here are just a few things you can do to help:   

Bring something from home to support your child in feeling reassured, such as 

a comforter (blanket, teddy, familiar story book from home). Ensure you have 

shared everything you possibly can with a staff member on a daily basis 

throughout the settling in sessions and induction period – small changes at 

home can make a significant difference to how your child feels. Lastly, be 

honest and consistent with your child.   Preparing your child in coming to nursery is a positive thing 

and reassuring them that you will be back after lunch/tea will help their confidence and 

understanding. Also, regular attendance, routine and drop off/collection times will support your 

child in getting used to their new nursery day.   
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The staff would like to welcome all the new children to the nursery, we are sure 

you will have a lot of fun at Edinburgh Way.   

We are starting to collect donations for our Christmas fair and would like to ask if you 

have anything in your homes to please bring in. 

As the weather is starting to change we would appreciate it if you could bring in 

wellies and waterproof coats for your children. Thank You. 

 

 

Tues 26th September Toileting Workshop @ 2pm  

Mon 2nd October Getting Ready for School Workshop @ 2.00pm  

4th October  Chinese Festival – Full Moon! 

19th October  Diwali – Hindu Festival of Lights – Party Time!  

Wed 25th October Grandparents Day – We would like to invite grandparents to come 

and play in the morning 10 – 11 - £2 donation to raise money for NSPCC  

Sept/October  Selected Farmers children will be visiting the ladies & 

gentlemen from Half Acre House for fun day trips out.  Dates TBC.  

October ½ term trip! We will be running a trip for Farmers Children to Running Wild, our 

exclusive Party Centre, dates tbc, cost is £7.50 which includes transport, entrance & snack – 

Please speak to a member of the team if you are interested.  

Fri 27th October  Halloween Party 

 

FANCY A PARTY? 

 

 

Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 

Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook? 

Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 

If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 

http://runningwildparties.co.uk - Or Ring Paula on 0161 653 1996 

For all current info/updates  https://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

 

                                                            Bye For Now Nadia & Team 
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